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Mark your Calendar 
 

      

 

 

October 
4  Move-It Madness Assembly 

 

8  PTA executive meeting 7pm 

 

9  Int’l Walk to School Day 

 

11  Move-It Madness!  

 

14  Move It Monday Kick Off 

 

14-15 Flyer Night Placer Pizza 

 

18  Book Exchange 

 

18  Harvest Festival & Trunk 

or Treat 4:30-7:30 

 

25  Grandparents Day/ Book 

Fair Kick Off/ End of first 

trimester 

 

28  Skate Night Roller King 

6pm-8pm 

 

28-31  Parent/Teacher Conf. 

Min. Day/ Book Fair 

 

November 
1  Parent/Teacher Conf. Min. 

Day 

 

12  PTA Executive Board 

Meeting 7 pm 

 

12-14  Flyer Days @ Learning 

Express  

 

13  Picture Day Make Up 

 

14-19  4th Grade - Walk 

Through CA 

 

25-29  No school Thanksgiv-

ing Break 

PTA EXECUTIVE 

BOARD 
 

Adam Roberts 

President 

 

VP Membership 

Kimberley Rauh 

 

VP Fundraising 

Peggy Larson 

 

Rebecca Langdon 

Secretary 

 

Tammy Coghill 

Treasurer 

 

Debra Tingle 

Auditor 

 

Isabel Bennett 

Historian 

 

Mindee Gilmer 

Parliamentarian 
 
 

NOTE 

PTA  is Purple 

ALL PTA  

Communication 

will come home on 

purple paper! 

 

Contact us at  
coyoteridgepta.com 

 

BINGO WAS A HIT! 
Wow!  What a great turnout we 

had this time!  135 students 

and parents.  We also had a lot 

of new students come.  What a 

great way to introduce them to 

their new school.  Thank you to 

Jack A. & Jaxx B.,for being our 

Bingo callers, and their par-

ents for allowing this picture 

to be posted!  Hope you will 

all attend the next Free Family 

Bingo Night in February! 

MOVE IT 

MADNESS! 
 

Dear Parents, 

 The PTA read the Parent Surveys and listened to parent and 

teacher feedback about fundraisers.  And as per your request, we are 

going to try having only one fundraiser this year! The fundraiser will be 

fitness-related and will be called Move-It Madness!  Move-It Madness! 

is a non-competitive obstacle course event. Our main focus will be hav-

ing fun and getting the kids active!  It takes place on Friday, Oct. 11th.  

To be able to do just one fundraiser, we need to raise $45 per student 

through pledges or flat donations.  This money funds our Accelerated 

Reading, classroom enrichment, field trips, assemblies, and Common 

Core support needs. Please encourage your students to get pledges. If we 

reach our goal, we will not have to reach out to you with other fundrais-

ing events.  

 To make this event a success, we have received support from 

S&B Elite Fitness and Raley’s on Woodcreek Oaks Blvd.  S&B Elite 

trainers will be manning the obstacle course and helping the students.  

Raley’s is donating funds from their Something Extra program between 

the dates of October 4 and 18. This means that when you shop at Raley’s 

on Woodcreek Oaks and use your Something Extra card, funds go to the 

Move-It Madness fundraiser.  Along with the sponsors, we are also look-

ing for parent volunteers.  If you want to be a part, please contact Peggy 

Larson at epje@surewest.net. 

 The owner of S&B Elite Fitness, Jason Salinas, has two chil-

dren at Coyote Ridge and he is so invested in providing healthy opportu-

nities to our families, his gym is currently offering a free physical evalu-

ation and gym trial membership, good through 12/31/13. Please contact 

Jason at (916) 677-1748 or go to www.sbelite.com to schedule an ap-

pointment.  Or just swing by and check it out at 1100 Melody Lane.  

Thank you for your continued support! Feel free to contact me with any 

questions or concerns! 

 

Adam Roberts  

adamrobertspta@yahoo.com 

Book Fair is Coming! 
 

October 25th through November 1st, is Parent 

Teacher Conferences and as always, the annual 

Book Fair.  Be ready to check out Scholastic’s 

newest and best with your kids! 

mailto:adamrobertspta@yahoo.com
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TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

From August 24th to September 24th, 2013, we had a net income of $3,292.09, coming 
from EZ money and membership. During that time, we had $4,018.18 in expenses paid 
out, for communication copies and classroom enrichment. 
 
INCOME: Easy money from Target totaled $591.76.  The clearance spirit wear 
brought in $274.00.  Our Flyer Night brought us $168.00, and eScrip brought us 
$202.38.  Last, flat donations has already brought us $173.00 this year.  With member-
ship, we have deposited 250 membership payments of $1,250, but still have some pending.  Of this, $1,012.50 will be 
remitted to our parent PTA association, Third District, in October. 
 
EXPENSES: Expenses for Boxtops was $56.70 for shipping.  We have funded $1,774.50 in classroom enrich-
ment so far as well.  We spent $128 towards our PLC events.  Bingo night expenses were $287.41 and Book ex-
change materials cost $51.37.  For our PTA Info Night, $432.96 was spent on supplies and copies.  Communications 
and copies were our largest expense this month at $1,284.44 to get our membership and all of our Back to School in-
formation. 
 
Next month we will have results from our Boxtop drive, flyer nights, and our fundraiser.  If you have any questions 
about our budget or finances, please contact Tammy Coghill at  tammycoghillpta@gmail.com.  

Book Swap = GREAT SUCCESS! 
 

Our last book exchange was a success!  Lots and lots of students came through and rummaged through 

our books. We had some great volunteer helpers also, thanks to all of you who helped.  We are in need of 

older (3-5 grade) books, so if you have any to donate please email me at Chris-

tine.bjerkhoel@thundervalleyresort.com, and I’ll arrange a pick up.  Our next event is scheduled for Fri-

day, October 18. Students will be able to browse and choose their books by AR level.  Thank you for 

your support! - Christine Bjerkhoel & Susan Massa 
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INTERNATIONAL WALK TO SCHOOL DAY 

Coyote Ridge, along with several other Roseville schools, will be participating in International Walk to 
School Day (W2SD) on Wednesday, October 9, 2013.  Funding from The City of Roseville Safe Routes 
Program will allow students, teachers and parents to join together with other schools around the world to 
walk (or bike) to school!  Other special activities associated with the walk include a welcome rally & give-
aways.  The event is being organized by the City of Roseville Safe Routes to School Group in partnership 
with Coyote Ridge PTA.  For Coyote Ride specific information or for parents looking to volunteer, please 
contact Kristen Sanger at sanger@alumni.clemson.edu.  

We are still in need of some route leaders throughout our neighborhoods.  Even if you can just do the 
day of October 9th, that would really help us.  Please assist us in making this day a great day for the 
kids! 

If interested, please contact Kristen Sanger, at sanger@alumni.clemson.edu or 949-573-1940. We’ll see you in the MOVE IT! 
Club! ~Kristen Sanger, Safe Routes Chair, Coyote Ridge PTA 

PLACER PIZZA—OCTOBER FLYER NIGHT(S) 

 

Please join Coyote Ridge PTA in welcoming a new pizza place to our community.  On October 
14th and 15th, head in to Placer Pizza (in Savemart Shopping Center), and they will give the 

school over 20% of each sale.  Help the school and the community...and give yourselves a break 
from cooking!  Thanks for your support! 
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Move It Mondays! – Supported by Girl Scout Troop  

 
You may have noticed a bit of activity after school on PLC Mondays.  If you did, 

and are wondering what it is all about, it’s Move It Mondays!  Move It Mondays!, 

is a 6-week program designed by Amanda, Maddie and Sammy, three 8th grade 

Girl Scouts and former Coyotes that are working on their Silver Award project.  

They were tasked with finding an issue in the community and finding ways to 

improve it.  The issue they chose to address is childhood obesity, so they designed 

a girl-led program to promote fun ways to get active and to teach kids about mak-

ing healthy snack choices.  Going into week three, it is pretty safe to say that 

Move It Mondays is already a huge success!  The students attending are having 

lots of fun and the girls running it are learning boatloads about leadership, service 

to others and project management…a definite win-win for Girl Scouts and PTA! 

Art Docent Program Record Result! 
 

Great news!  Our Art Program has kicked off with an 

all-time record of volunteers! 

Thank you to everyone that has stepped up to volun-

teer as Art Docents this year. With our awesome 

volunteers, our children will now enjoy monthly art 

lessons, which feature a variety of famous artists' works.  Our Art 

Program provides our students with the opportunity to express their 

creative inspiration and to explore new forms of art.  Thanks again to 

our parent volunteers! Your gift of time ensures the continued suc-

cess of our Art Program here at Coyote Ridge.  Our Art Enrichment 

Program will continue to thrive! 

 

"Every child is an artist, the problem is how to remain an artist once 

he grows up" - Pablo Picasso  

 

Sue MacIsaac and Tonya Kilgore 

Co-Chair Head Art Docents 
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Move It! Club Mondays and the Scan & Notify Program 

 

Coyote Ridge will be using the Scan & Notify program in conjunction with the Move It! Club, a walking/biking club that 

promotes a healthy lifestyle and rewards students with monthly prizes.  Each student in grades 1-5 who is interested in par-

ticipating in the Move It! Club will receive a barcode tag at school.  Starting  Monday, October 14th, students are encour-

aged to walk or bike every Monday.  Once they arrive to school on Mondays, a parent volunteer will scan their tag to 

track trips to school. In addition, parents may now receive notifications once their child arrives to school.  Information will 

be sent home in Thursday folders.  This service is brought to you by Roseville Safe Routes to School. 

Skate Night is Coming! 
 

Hey CR Parents!  It's time to come 

together for some family FUN at 

the first skate night of the new 

school year!  Join your fellow Coy-

ote Ridge families at Roller King 

on October 28th from 6:00-8:00 

pm.  Only $4.00 for entry & skate 

rental!! 

Thank you for your outstanding support of our Sip-to-

Support Jamba Juice (JJ) EZ money program.  We have 

already earned $198.80 this year and our Jamba Wednes-

days will continue through our warm weather days, so be 

sure to stop by after school for a cool treat!  Remember, 

your old JJ cards have expired and we now have a new 

loyalty card program.  Simply go to  

https://jambajuice.marqeta.com/ 
to request a new re-loadable card and one will be mailed 

directly to you.  Special discounts are abundant on the 

web site so be sure to check back often. 

 

Thank you for your participation! 

EZ Money Program Works! 

 
Coyote Ridge is doing a great job bringing in funds through our nu-

merous Easy Money programs this year!  To date, the Something 

Extra program through Raley's/Bel Air has brought in $531.04, the 

Target REDCard Debit/Credit program has earned us $591.76 and 

using the eScrip program has earned Coyote Ridge $230.35 so 

far!  That's a total of $1,353 in free money for Coyote Ridge!  Thanks 

to all that have participated in these programs!  If you have not yet 

signed up for these Easy Money programs and you have questions, 

please feel free to contact me, Cheryl Roberts, at daxsma-

ma@hotmail.com.  



Aaron Madsen Daniel Meyer Jo Proctor Lisa Moreno Roberta Jensen 
Adam Botwinik Darrin Kitchen Jodi Truscott Lisa Shearon Robyn Traversie 
Adam Roberts Darrin Pagel Jody A Booras Lynda Webb Rochell May 
Adrian Ayson David Chain Jody Snider Lynette Strohmeyer Russell Jung 

Allan Mendoza David Powell Jody Thompson Marcela Villarica Sally Lavin 
Allyson Joye Dawn Heywood Johanne Duong Marcie Burke Sally Lavin 

Amanda Albers Dawn Sisson John Krupp Maria Larsen Sandy Cheatham 
Amanda Geissberger Debbie Castro John Wharff Maria Leon Sarah Lynch 

Amy Brown Debbie Langseth Jon Becker Maria Manuel Scott Baker 
Andy Branco Debra Tingle Joni Scott Maria Rusanova Scott Dukes 

Angie Alves Denise Smith Joo Chang Maruja Diaz-Arjonilla Scott Vaughan 

Anna Giovacchini Deron Morillas Jose Galan Mary Archila Semo Kiyak 
Anna Guiterrez Devon Ford Josh Sisson Mary Laursen Serena Snow 
Annette Willis Diane McDermott Judy Cunningham Maryann Ledbetter Sevan Yergatian 
Annica Powell Duncan Brown Juli Giannini Matt Bishop Shannon Giles 

Annie Trett Eileen Gordon-Hugman Juli Rodrigues Matt Gilchrist Sheila Goff 
Ayako Suwyn Eli Anderson Julie Bailey Mayet Orbita Sheila Stevens 

Becky Partington Elizabeth Calderon de Huang Julie Herrmann Meagan Dameral Shelley Cooper 
Ben Anderson Ellen Wright Julie Kitchen Megan Thornton Shelly Parker 

Benjamin Davis Erin Corbridge Julie Lai Melanie Maclean Shengin Thomas 
Bernadette Maldonado Erin Roberts Julie Riggs Melanie Rivera sherry Meyer 

Beth Gaynor Ernesto Leon Julie Saries Melynnie Branco Sherry Meyer 
Betsy Katapodis Esme Valencia Kaci Thornton Michael Larsen Sherry Riley 
Bobbi Madsen Ethan Huang Karen O'Donnell Michael McDermott Shirley Riles 
Brenda Harney Eugene Goldman Karen Surface Michele Burnett Stacia Gilchrist 
Brenna Saldana Felipe Arjonilla Kari Butler Michelle Becker Stacie Hibbs 

Brett Murray Forest Decker Kathleen Fellows Michelle Pontes Stephen Blankenship 
Bruce Perry Gale Glover Kathy Chain Mike Kyro Steve Lomax 

Camie Sugden George Seivert Kathy Dickey Mindee Gilmer Sue MacIsaac 
Cara Heister Gina Clem Kathy Logee Molly Barry Susan Massa 

Carmen Belanger Gladys Fernandes Katrina Badua Nadine Mendoza Susan Pagel 
Carmen Jarquin Glenn Stephen Z Abaya Keith Hoffman Nari Igawak Susan Trenz 
Carrie Britton Greg Clawson Kelley Anderson Naz James Sylvia Rawlings 
Cassie Nagel Gregory MacIsaac Kellie Kirkpatrick Nesrin Gurses Tami Lomax 

Chad Partington harns Dr Kelly Luong Nicole Fields Tami Randall 
Charandeep Singh Heather Catich Kelsey Flores Nikki Thornton Tammy Coghill 
Charlotte Cayapan Heather Cross Ken Jacobs Nobby Joseph Tammy Mackey 

Cheri Coulter Heather Ford Kerri Crosby Noriko Burgess Tanya Smith 
Cheri Morillas Heena Jin Kim Homma Norman Lynch Tara Bowser 
Cherie Sherrod Heidi Steinke Kim Lunn Ody Orbita Teresa Schroeder 
Cheryl Roberts Holly Sato Kim Vaughan Olivia Miranda Terri Wharff 

Chia-Lien Huang Isabel Bennett Kimberley Rauh Patti Clawson Thi Bui 
Chris Riley Ivan Berdonoson Kimberly Marinovich Perry Paul Steinke Thomesina Zemanovic 

Chris Suwyn Izabela Vallee Kristi Blas Paul Underwood Tina Blankenship 
Chrissy Jacobs Jack Gilmer Kristi Henderson Paula Livingston Tina Coolahan 
Christa Moore Jacki Kinch Kristi Kandt Pavel Gladysh Todd Hanson 
Christine Baker James Coghill Kristin Sanger Peggy Larsen Tom Pontes 

Christine Bjerkhoel Jamie Chin Kristin Widjaja Pete Rodrigues Tonya Kalvass 
Christopher Huang Jamie Halsey Kurt Rauh Peter Phan Tonya Kilgore 

Christy Howder Jeanne Lenney Kyle Bickler Raimi Krupp Tracy Rourke 
Clay Cheatham Jeff Cooke Lara Yergatian Randy Holcomb Tracy Williams 
Clifford Cross Jeff Roberts Lauren Hamilton Ravee Ly Travis Hammond 
Colin Cooper Jen Hoffman Laurence Bowser Rayna Salas Trina Knutsen 

Colleen Cooke Jennifer Bishop Laurie Kyro Rebecca Andrews Tsering Yangkyi 
Courtney Sonksen Jennifer Hackett Leslie Royer Rebecca Dukes Vanessa del Rio 
Crystal Holcomb Jennifer Houlton Lidiya Gnatyuk Rebecca Langdon Veronica Brown 

Cyrena Deno Jennifer Murray Lindsay Anderson Renee Hammond Wendi Davis 
Dan Fields Jessica Habeeb Lisa Botwinik Rhonda White Wendy Decker 

Dana Meyer Jessica Newton Lisa Celentano Richard Surface Yvette Schauer 
D'Ana Seivert Jessica Sanford Lisa Hanson Robert Holmes Zenaida Cajilig 

Danelle Christian Jil Lever Lisa Holmes Robert Sanger   
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Thank you 2013-2014 PTA Members for  joining our  team this year .  We are sitting at a little over  250, which is about 30%  of our  

families!  Without your support of our programs, we would not be able to accomplish the things we do here at this 900+ student campus!  

Remember,  you have a voice this year and please attend our events and give feedback to our board and teachers, so we can better ourselves 

this year!  Also keep an eye out for our exclusive VIP Members Only Event coming up later in the fall! 




